
COUNTY GOVERNMENT OF VIHIGA 

COUNTY PUBLIC SERVICE BOARD 
PO BOX 880 -50300 

Email: cpsb@vihiga.qo.ke 
Telephone no. 0745384623 

Queens Arcade, along Kisumu - Kakamega Road, Mbale Town. 
"Transforming Public Servic�" 

MARAGOLI 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

BE AWARE OF FRAUDSTERS AND SCAMMERS 

Vihiga County Public Service Board reminds members of the public 
that ALL COMMUNICATION to and from this institution are usual 

done through formal letters, county website (www.vihiga.go.ke) , 
and or via Short Message Services (sms) on telephone number 
074538623. 

That Vihiga County Public Service Board official telephone number 
is 0745384623. 

The public is therefore advised to be alert and vigilant with persons 

purporting to be calling on behalf of the Vihiga County Public 
Service Board. 

Vihiga County Public Service Board shall not take responsibility for 
citizens who may fallprey to fraudsters or scammers. 

TCHIEF EXECUTIVE 

Be advised acçoygH 
31JUL 2023 

Sign.... 

CPA Peter Manyùya Anonda 
Secretary/CEO Vihiga County Public Service Board 
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